
Social Prescribing out in the Community



We had fun celebrating
85 years of Citizens
Advice. We ate cake,
played dominoes,
chatted about our daily
lives and most
importantly we

laughed. All the coffee morning attendees even went to a
café after the session for some impromptu lunch. If you
would like to join, please pop along next time on the 22nd

October 2024.

Testimonials
from attendees

“Groups like
these are really
important.”

“It’s fun, we
have learnt
about each other and I come back as the group isn’t
focused on me being on my own or a group of people
whinging. We have come together to have positive social
interaction.”




